
Threads Across Nebraska  
October 9 & 10 at the Buffalo County Fairgrounds, Kearney, NE  
 
Your Quilts are wanted!  Each guild has an opportunity to submit five  
large wall hangings to bed size quilts (64"x64" or larger) and five small  
quilts - miniatures to large wall hangings (smaller than 64"x64")  Please,  
only one quilt per quilter.  Selections to be submitted to Threads Across  
Nebraska no later than August 1st.  Send your information to  
president@brquilters.org for submission.  
 
Additionally, any quilt made during a class with Katy Baatz Coleman, the  
featured quilter, will not count in our guild total.  These will be shown  
in a separate display.  
 
*** Please note that the exhibit area will be locked immediately following  
set up on Thursday, Oct 8, and only unlocked during show hours. Quilt  
check in will be Thursday 9 am - noon.  Quilts hug that afternoon.  They  
will be taken down after the show closes on Saturday, Oct. 10th, and  
checked out to ensure all are accounted for. Arrangements can be made for  
delivery and pickup outside of those hours.  


